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Good morning representatives, 

 

As a graduate from Oregon State with a bachelor's in animal science I got to learn 

about the industries most affected by CAFO. It is imperative we allow CAFO to 

continue to operate as is, and allow that agency to grow and make changes as they 

see needed for successful operations in Oregon.  We don't expect contractors to 

make medical diagnosis for Dr's.  We have to allow the organizations created, to 

manage these farms and ranches, and do their job with the expertise they provide 

without unnecessary added tasks.  

 

We must also consider the cost to us, as tax payers in Oregon. If you require more 

studies and other requirements you are spending the money of hard working 

Oregonians. This may not be fiscally responsible.  

 

Thank you for your time 


